
P. O. Box 2160 
Reston, VA 20195-0160 
August 29, 1997

Jane M. Jackson 
Director of Archives 
Phillips Memorial Library 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918-1110

Dear Ms Jackson —

Thanks very much for the wonderful package of material on the Army 
Specialized Training Program at Providence College. It will be most helpful.

And thanks also for mentioning Mr. Fisher's plans for an ASTP unit reunion in 
1998. I've written him to see if I can be helpful, and to let him know what I'm 
doing, too.

I'll see that your help is acknowledged in the revised book.

All the best,

Louis Keefer


